Dear Sirs

The Development Plan, if continued, will spoil Warrington which cannot
take more vehicles as it is already congested particularly if more
building takes place in the green belt areas.

An increase in population will be too large for the services e.g.
schools, hospitals and health services to cope.

A problem which has already occurred is vehicles carrying disabled
persons to the new market cannot park conveniently for them to visit
it.

Unfortunately, with the proposed plans, Warrington is losing its appeal
for visitors.






